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Principal’s Pen 
 
Apple Fest was a huge success! Thank you to all students and their families who joined us on 
Saturday the 5th.  We were fortunate to have a number of volunteers who helped to make this event 
possible. We could not do this without you, thank you! 
 
Our students participated in the Mill Stream Walk-a-Thon today. Thank you for all of your 
fundraising efforts.  These funds will be used to support our students and to bring special events to 
our school. 
 
Throughout the year, please do not hesitate to contact teachers, Mrs. Lovell or myself with questions 
or concerns that may arise.  When we work together, students will have a great year! 
 

Mill Stream Elementary School 
Phone 634-3121        Fax 634-4294 

Julie Kimball, Principal 
 
 

Dates to Remember . . . 
 
October 18th   Walk-a-Thon 
November 5th   Voting Day 
November 7th   School Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
November 8th   Veteran’s Day assembly at 10:00 a.m. 
November 11th   No School 
November 21st   School Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
November 25th   Parent/Teacher Conferences 
 
 
 
 
 

Hat Day 
 
Students are welcome to wear 

hats on Fridays with a 
donation of $1.00 for our  

Civil Rights Team and other 
good causes. 

 

PTG News 
Do you like to paint?  Are you looking for a fun family activity that you can do with your 
child (ren)? Well, members of the PTG group are exploring the option to bring a paint night 
to our school!!!!  Stay tuned for more information… 
 
We are happy to share that our students at Mill Stream have been involved in a great deal 
of recent events: 
 

• Dance Residency for all 4th graders 
• SNAP Ed has begun in grades K-2 once time per month 
• PreK-grade 2 had a visit from firefighter Ryan Jones for October Fire Prevention 

month.   
 
We are thankful for all of our community connections and all that they do for our students! 
 
 
 

 

Trading Cards 
 

For the sake of preventing hurt feelings, we are going to ask for all trading cards (i.e. Pokemon cards) 
to be kept at home. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
 


